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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR AD INISTRATION

Directorate of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair — 744 101

e-mail ; difecriorwi@yahoo.co.in
Fax No.: 03192-31639

Port Blair, dated the Ind January 2003,

To
The Assistant Secretary,(Wakf)
A & N Administration,
Secrelariat,
Port Blair.

Sub Mectiﬁg of the secretaries (Minofities and Wakf Matters) CEOs of
all States/UTs Wakf Boards — Reg. .

Sir, ‘

I am directed to refer to your letter No. 20-32/96-Wakf(GA) dated
24/12/2002 on the subject mentioned above and to say that the none of the
agenda points pertain to the Gcheduled Tribes / OBCs. So the Tribal
Welfare department is not concerned with any agenda Point on minorities
and Wakf matters. Further it is pointed out that the matters relating 10 the
minorities and Wakf are not dealt by the Tribal Welfare Department. But

they are dealt by the Social Welfare Department.

Therefore the information on agenda Points may kindly be treated as
Nil as far as the Tribal Welfare Department is concerned.

Yours faithfully,
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